
REMINDER NOTICE

Dear Owner,

This is a reminder notice that last week there was a phishing attempt made from
an inactive email from owner@liftlodgeresort.com. The phishing attempt disguised
itself as an email requesting users to download an attachment and enter in a
password of "777". Many users who received this phishing attempt email may have
thought it had something to do with the upcoming Maintenance Fee Billing
statements that are due to mail out very soon.

If you may have clicked on the phishing attempt attachment sent by
owner@liftlodgeresort.com, please change your email password immediately. We
advise that you also delete the email from your inbox as well. Phishing attempts
like these are targeted to harvest emails and send out more "fake emails" to get as
many contacts as possible.

We also advise that you remove owner@liftlodgeresort.com from your email
address book and contacts. 

The following emails below are official and active email contacts from the
Sweetwater Lift Lodge that we suggest you add in your address books:

Owner Services owner@sweetwater-liftlodge.com

Maintenance Fees & Collections billing@sweetwater-liftlodge.com

Reservations stay@sweetwater-liftlodge.com

Front Desk frontdesk@sweetwater-liftlodge.com

General Manager martin@sweetwater-liftlodge.com

Board of Directors myboard@sweetwater-liftlodge.com

As a reminder, official email notices from the Sweetwater Lift Lodge and Owner
Services will always include our logo at the top. We take great measures to keep
your data secure and do not share any of your information to third party
companies. 

Sincerely,

Sweetwater Lift Lodge

http://www.sweetwater-liftlodge.com/



